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Agenda item 15 – MEMBERSHIP 

 
15-1  Documents submitted for approval 
 

15.1-1     Applications for Membership 
 
 

Note by the Secretariat 
 
 
Since the last Council meeting, the Secretariat received the following applications for IALA 
Membership. 
 
 

National Membership  
• Maritime Safety Authority; Fiji. This Organization is interest in the IALA Risk 
Management Tools as there is a need for an AtoN Risk assessment to be 
undertaken in Fiji. The application received on 30 September. 

 
 

Industrial Membership  
• Dongkang M-Tech Co., Ltd; Rep of Korea. Application received from MOF, the 
National member on 19 November. 

 
• The Babcock international Group; UK. This Organization which operates the UK 
eLoran transmitter Site on behalf of GLA UK and Ireland has expressed the wish to 
join IALA. The support will be given directly by THLS. 

 
 

 
The Council is invited to formally accept these new Members. 
 


